	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS
Proposed Future Dates for the National Standardised 
B-BBEE Management Development Programme 
Johannesburg / 30 August 2012

The National Standardised B-BBEE Management Development Programme has released the following preliminary course dates and venues for 2012 on their website. We emphasise that these are planned dates for the courses, and may be cancelled should there be insufficient applicants. 
Month

Dates

Region

Fast Track/ Normal Track
September 2012

10 - 14 September

Johannesburg

Fast Track

10 - 19 September

Johannesburg

Normal Track

October 2012

8 - 17 October

Johannesburg

Normal Track

November 2012

5 - 9 November

Johannesburg

Fast Track

12 - 15 November

Johannesburg

Fast Track

19 - 28 November

Johannesburg

Normal Track

For more information on the National Standardised B-BBEE Management Development Programme, please visit their portal at the following address:  http://www.bbbee.traininggateway.co.za/ .  

Willemina de Jager
Director: Operations


	About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 


